
 

**Inviting All Who Care About the Health and Wellness of the Upper Huerfano Valley** 

La Clinica Open House and Birthday Party 

October 12, 2024,   2-4 pm 

24850 Hwy 69, Gardner, CO 81040 

Greetings! 

For many months, the La Clinica Board of Directors has been diligently working towards 
restoring La Clinica to fulfill its original intent and mission: to serve the people living in 
the Upper Huerfano Valley. From its inception in the late 1970s, La Clinica was built to 
promote health and wellness in our historically underserved area. 

After many years of being unused and underutilized, we are thrilled to announce that 
numerous much-needed improvements and upgrades have been accomplished. We 
now have consistent heat, water, high-speed internet, and a solid roof. La Clinica offers 
private treatment or counseling rooms, a common waiting room, a reception area, as 
well as additional provider space for administrative tasks, all infused with a palpable 
energy of peace, health, and healing. 

In addition to welcoming traditional medical providers, we are excited to invite anyone 
who understands our community’s unique health and wellness needs to utilize our 
space. Rooms rent for just $50 a day or $25 for a half day.   Consider how health and 
wellness can be promoted: perhaps you want to offer a class, start a book club, or 
provide a valuable healing modality like Reiki, Acupuncture, or Reflexology. Maybe you 
want to volunteer or donate to support the clinic. Reach out to us—we want La Clinica 
to return to being the healthy heart of Gardner. 

LaClinica.colorado@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for contributing to the health and well-being of our special area. We cannot 
do it without you. 

 

In gratitude, 

 

The La Clinica Board 

 


